MINUTES OF THE
City Council Special Work Meeting for the City of Menan held July 28, 2015

Presiding: Betty Day, Mayor
Present: Kent Clark, Matt Walker, Gary Maples, Brian Storms and Cathy Harding.
City Council called to order at 7:00 pm

Discussion starts on the tree cutting budget being increased for next year. Matt talks about which ones need trimmed.
Gary said he has a list of questions. It is decided to start on the general account worksheet and go down each line item
one by one.

Discussion ensues on the utilities and the power being adjusted. Gary would like to see the payroll increased to allow for
any pay increases they may want to give. Discussion ensues on possible pay increases.

Small discussion ensues on the budgeted items of telephonef/internet, safety equipment and sale of assets in the general
account.

Discussion turns towards the sewer account next. The topics discussed were utilities and power and fuel. Discussion
ensues on reserves and equipment purchases.

Cathy explains she corrected the garbage account budget and all think it looks good. Cathy said she would get these
suggestions changed and a new draft out to everyone.

Council SpCIa /Vork meeting /ads at 3\5 pm.
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